
  
 
 

        St Dunstan’s Catholic School  

              Drayton Road, King’s Heath, Birmingham, B14 7LP 
 

              As we Grow With God, We Learn From Each Other 
 

 

20th February 2024 

Re: Sacrament of Reconciliation  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 20th March, children in Year 3 who are receiving the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation will lead the school in a whole school Mass at St Dunstan’s Church, before 

receiving this Sacrament for the first time.  

 

Parents are welcome to join us at mass as usual.  

 

Please also find a reminder of the dates for 5.30pm Mass and preparation sessions for 

children receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation and First Holy Communion: 

 

 Saturday 2nd March  

 Saturday 16th March  

 Saturday 13th April 

 Saturday 27th April 

 Saturday 11th May  

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Keating  

Deputy Headteacher  

  

 

 


